

MUN Faculty Association Room ER4047 Alexander Murray Building St. John's, NL A1B 3X5 Tel: (709)864-8642 e-mail:munfa@mun.ca

TO: All MUNFA Members

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee

DATE: April 15, 2019

SUBJECT: **Review of Memorial's Smoking Policy**

The University's current Smoking Policy prohibits smoking at any time on any property occupied by Memorial University.

After receiving complaints from ASMs regarding smoking on campus, MUNFA filed an Association grievance on the University's failure to enforce the Smoking Policy. A grievance meeting was held on October 24, 2018. The response from the Associate-Vice President (Academic) is linked here.

Since then, Memorial's administration announced the review of its Smoking Policy and circulated an online survey to solicit feedback. We encourage all ASMs to provide their input. The deadline to complete the survey is April 18 at 4p.m.